
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 21, 2017 2:25:27 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 11:03 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Elizabeth Bryan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a rural electricity user, my current delivery charges make up half, if not more of my current Ontario
Hydro Bill each month.  This is due to the fact that as a household, we have committed ourselves to
being energy conscious and reducing our daytime and overall hydro use.  Each month as I read our bill,
I feel as though we are being punished for living in a rural area and saving electricity.  It does not
matter how much electricity we save or even if we have no power for a whole week, our delivery charge
is still incredibly high. In fact, the less hydro we use, the more of a delivery charge we pay/kilowatt. As
such, I urge Ontario Hydro to find a more equitable way to distribute the cost of delivery and to reward
those of us who have made serious choices to reduce our hydro.  It does not make sense that those
who use less hydro pay more for delivery on a percentage basis.

-- Attachment --
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